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ALUM NI NEWS
NEWS O f  f o r m e r  

THEI R A C T I V I T I E S

S T U D E N T S
A N D  WHEREABOUT S

BROOKS Eim was a re­
cent visitor In the 
high school. He for­
merly v/orked with 
Black and Decker in 
Baltimore, He is now 
on limited duty in the 
U. S. army.

JESSIE HASKINS, 1942 
graduate from Bailey, 
is nov; employed v/ith 
the Bailey Theatre.

MRGIE BROWN, a stu­
dent at E.C.T.C. in 
Greenville, plans to 
complete her studies 
to become a grammar 
grade teacher during 
the coming year,

EVELYN STOTT is an em­
ployee of the Western 
Union Telegraph Com­
pany in Raleigh.

ARNOLD BOSWELL and RAN- 
DOLP DEW v/ere recent 
visitors to the high 
school.

ELSIE 1̂ \E PAGE is at­
tending the Croft's 
Secretarial and Busi­
ness School in Durham.

LOIS JOHNSON has re­
mained at homo for the 
last two years. She 
now works in Etheridge 
drug store.

JANICE HlfiH for the 
last six raonths has 
been working in Bis- 
settes’ drug store in 
Wilson.

PRANCES BISSETTE,grad­
uate of last year, is 
now working v/ith the 
Vifestern Union Tele­
graph Office in Ra­
leigh.
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Willard Honeycutt 
L o c a t e d
V/ord has been rccelve- 
cd through the Rod 
Cross that seaman 1st 
class Willard Honey­
cutt has been found in 
a Japanese prison camp 
in the Philippine Is­
lands .
He joined the navy in 
1939 and took his ba­
sic training at Nor­
folk, Virginia.
His mother, Inlrs. Bet- 
tie Honcycutt of near 
Bailey, had not heard 
from him in over a
year,
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